August 1, 1973

Mr. Raffee Mgrdechian
2018 Ladenburg Drive
Weatbury, New York 11590

Dear Mr. Mgrdechian:

I delayed responding to your letter of July 17 because we were
in the process of preparing a bulletin concerning the stewardship pro-
gram, and the number enrolled to date by each parish. This will be
going out in the next few days.

It is difficult for me to provide you with & list of the stewards
thus far earolled, since they are on cards. But ligts have been published
in the Armenian Church and these may be consulted for your purpose.

One thing must be kept in mind however. Because a steward
happens to be & member of your parish does not automatically credit him
to your quots. He may very well have been snrolled through the efforts
of someone eise. [ myself have enrolled a dosea or s0 of my friends who
will not be credited to any parish whatever.

If members of your parish have become stewards, you may take
credit for them unless they are otherwise assigned. Furthermore, you

may yourself earoll anyone as a steward, irrespective of where he lives
or which church he attends.

sincerely,

Jack Antresssian
Executive Director




